
Dear RTMSD Community,  
 
Rose Tree Media School District continues to prepare for the future growth of our district by 
executing our long-term facilities plan. The School Board is pursuing a staged investment plan 
to address our capital projects including the building of a new elementary school in a manner 
that prioritizes and addresses our needs through a responsible and beneficial plan for our 
district and community.  
 
Last month, I asked for your support at an Edgmont Township meeting to support our proposed 
new elementary school. The new school will address development and growth where it is taking 
place - largely in Edgmont Township.  
 
I am asking for your continued involvement by adding your voice in support of the new school at 
the second Edgmont Planning Commission Meeting.  On June 21 at 7:00 PM, Edgmont 
Township will hold a continuation of the previous Special Planning Commission meeting at 
Penn State Brandwine in the first-floor meeting rooms of the student union building.  
 

Building a school in Edgmont Township addresses the district’s most critical need – space in 
elementary buildings – while preserving our neighborhood schools. The new elementary school 
would absorb future growth in the areas of our district that will see future development. It would 
also cause less disruption to transportation, help students spend less time on 
transportation  and limit any possible redistricting.  
 
For more information on the district’s application for the new elementary school and details on 
the meeting, please click here. Also, please visit RoomtoLearnRoomtoGrow.org for more 
information on the project.  
 
Thank you for your support, 
Dr. D. 
 

https://edgmont.org/index.asp?SEC=47DA977D-617A-44EE-ABEA-AED72A4589A4&DE=5BB02DE6-1D95-4C65-A5DF-9568A8C71DC7
https://edgmont.org/index.asp?SEC=47DA977D-617A-44EE-ABEA-AED72A4589A4&DE=5BB02DE6-1D95-4C65-A5DF-9568A8C71DC7
https://www.roomtolearnroomtogrow.org/

